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From: Janet Murphy
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: W Washington lane reduction
Date: Monday, January 20, 2025 8:11:32 PM

You don't often get email from janetmusicrn@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Thank you so much for implementing the W Washington lane reduction at the SW
commuter path. I live in the Greenbush and bike and drive frequently through this
intersection. 
It is now so much safer for pedestrians and bicyclists, and I haven't noticed any
adverse impact on cars. It also improves the flow towards the road/bus improvements
as we approach the Capitol.
No driver wants to hurt or kill someone. It will haunt them the rest of their lives. Please
make the lane reduction permanent.
Thank you for your excellent work to take care of everyone on the street.
Janet Murphy
President, CoCar Inc.

mailto:janetmusicrn@gmail.com
mailto:TransportationCommis@cityofmadison.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

